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Beautiful timber flooring dating from the 1930s  
has been discovered during work on the  
new state-of-the-art Outpatient Centre, the 
centrepiece of Bowral & District Hospital’s Stage 2 
$55 million redevelopment.

Hospital General Manager Bradley Warner said the  
old administration building was being transformed into  
a modern outpatient centre with a focus on preserving  
and enhancing its historical features.

“The building dates from the 1930s and it has been 
wonderful to uncover some of its history during the 
renovations,’’ Mr Warner said.

Known as ‘The OC’, the new centre includes a full suite 
of allied health services, cardiac assessment, pathology, 
medical clinics, purpose-built treatment spaces and a 
modern gymnasium.

It complements the hospital’s new Clinical Services 
Building completed in 2020 as part of the $68.7 million 
Stage 1 redevelopment. 

Mr Warner said other Stage 2 works underway included 
the development of the Aboriginal Dreaming Garden, 
installation of a new lift in the Clinical Services Building 
and internal refurbishment of Milton Park to create an 
administration/back-of-house centre.

“This is an exciting time for our hospital and community and  
I am delighted with the progress of the Stage 2 works,” he said.

For more information on the Stage 2 redevelopment call 
the hospital’s redevelopment team on 4861 0281 or email 
SWSLHD-BowralHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.	

Informing our community
Community members can learn more about the  
Bowral & District Hospital Stage 2 redevelopment by 
visiting our static displays at: 

• Mittagong Library until 18 August
• Moss Vale Library from 21 August to 1 September.

Both libraries are open on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 
from 10am to 5.30pm, Wednesdays from 1pm to 5.30pm 
and Saturdays from 9am to 12 noon. Members of the 
community are encouraged to drop-in and view the display.

For more information:

VISIT 	 www.swslhd.health.nsw.gov.au/bowral/redevelopment 
PHONE 	 4861 0281 or 4861 0200 
EMAIL 	 SWSLHD-BowralHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
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General Manager Bradley Warner and Head of Department Physiotherapy  
Holly Furness outside the new Outpatient Centre.



Located on the lands of the Gundungara / Dharawal 
People, the Bowral & District Hospital redevelopment  
will ensure ongoing world-class care close to home for  
the Southern Highlands community. 

The newly redeveloped hospital is providing accessible and 
quality spaces for patients, staff and visitors, allowing for 
more integrated hospital facilities. Currently underway, 

Stage 2 of the redevelopment includes a state-of-the-art 
Outpatient Centre and refurbishment of the Milton  
Park Building.

The project team would love to hear from local artists  
who are interested in submitting an Expression of  
Interest for the development of artwork/s to be used 
within the new Outpatient Centre. 

Two arts commissions for Bowral  
& District Hospital redevelopment
Expression of Interest (EOI)

Expression of Interest 
Opens 14 August 2023 and closes 28 August 2023. For more information please email hi-arts@health.nsw.gov.au


